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Dear Praying Friends and Brethren, 

     Greetings! It is a joy to communicate to you again about all the things that the Lord is doing 

in this place. Things are slowly getting back to the way it was before the pandemic, we can 

now held our church services without restrictions except wearing of face mask all the time.  We 

have many answered prayers too - ministry with the men in uniform continues, new mission 

work was added, the small building in our extension was built, new members were added to  

the church, and I am thankful that my family is safe, healthy and still serving the Lord. 

      

      

Prayer Requests: 

I am praying to host a revival on October for Pastor and Pastor’s Wife as we are all rising 

together after the surge of the pandemic. I am expecting more or less 40 Pastors with their 

wives. Please pray for God’s provision for their 2 night accommodation, food and I am also 

preparing 40 Thompson’s study Bible for them. As of now, I have only 10 study bibles 

available. Please also include in your prayers that we can start a Bible Institute next year. 

 
“The LORD bless you and keep you; The LORD make His face shine upon you, And be gracious unto you; The 

LORD lift up His countenance upon you, and give you peace.”(Num.6:24-26) 

 

Forever Grateful, 

Bro. Dondon, Gina, Bethany, Biboy and Brielle 
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